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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 5:21 PM
To: 'charles.c.reith@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon Mr. Reith,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com <charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 12:36 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Please preserve net metering.  We bought our solar system with the understanding that we could sell our electricity 
back at the retail price. The unit was kind of expensive but we figured we were doing something good for the 
environment but if net metering goes away then it will become a real economic burden to us.  I imagine other people 
will lose the motivation to install solar which means my local provider could go our of business, which will make it very 
hard to get mine fixed.  
 I don't mean to couch everything in my own interest.  I think net metering and solar is great for our state and cur our 
country's national security.  Thank you  Charles .   
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Reith 
3732 Castellon Ct  Sarasota, FL 34238-4592 




